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ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 

14(2)                                                                                               

The closure of  Hayhouse Road, Earls Colne, which 
commenced on 1st August 2024 and is in force for 
up to 21 days (It is estimated to be completed  
on  2nd August 2024, however, please 
check one.network for the most up to date 
information on duration of the emergency closure) is 
required for the safety of the public and workforce 
whilst Openreach undertakes fault repair 
works. These works are being undertaken as an 
emergency, please 
check https://one.network/?tm=139812896 for the 
most up to date information regarding these works. 
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